Chris O'Brien

From: Sean Hevenor <sean@sellrhody.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 3:.01 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H7225, article 3 section 17, SUPPORT

I am a Realtor with Rhode Island Real Estate Services and housing provider and support Support H7225, Article 3,
Section 17. My address is 135 Lantern Lane in North Kingstown Rhode Island.

This adjustment is common sense, still holding owners accountable, but softening the aggressive language in the
original proposal.

Thank you,
Sean Hevenor

401.499.5700
Rl Real Estate Services



